
Street Light Update (as per VCA Newsletter dated September 
30, 2020) 

 
In November and December, 598 streetlights will be converted to 

decorative LED fixtures in NOTL.  This will significantly reduce carbon 
emissions and costs.  

 
In The Village, 

• Light bulbs will be replaced to LED on streets east of Murray 

Street 

• Although typical street light fixtures measure approximately 20 
feet, here in The Village, they are only 12 feet high, which 

provides us with more discreet lighting 
• Currently there’s an issue with some lights on Macdonell Road 

and a portion of Brock Street with LED lights without lens/globes 
and the temperature of the lights - cool vs. warm 

• The fixtures in that section of The Village will no longer have a 
lens however the Town is confident the new lights will be less 

intrusive while providing adequate light 

Rest assured that the VCA has been in constant contact with the Town 

over the last few years to make sure we get the best possible solution 

for our community.  

 

VCA Newsletter with announcement September 30, 2020  

• WATTS New! 

 

NOTL Town News Release and Frequently Asked Questions 

• NOTL News Release 

• FAQ page – Streetlights 

 

 

 

 

https://mailchi.mp/38ea8ee732a9/watts-new?e=a220e2840e
http://thevillagenotl.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/Media-Release-LED-Streetlight-Conversion.pdf
http://thevillagenotl.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/FAQ-LED-Street-Light-Conversion.pdf

